From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 6:15:07 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 8:15 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Mark Golding

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

This is wrong. At a "unprecedented" time where people are struggling to avoid to pay bills and buy food, essential
services like hydro and gass should be capped.

If this was an increase due to storm damage to infrastructure, then it would be warranted. If this was to increase
prices due to higher costs, it can be justified.

But when you see year to date profits up 13% and year over year quarterly profits up 15%, then this is once again
corporate greed to take more money from the people and pay it out to stakeholders. This is unacceptable.

With inflation still not under control, the bank of Canada will still be pressuring the lending rates to treand upwards.
This will cause even more payments on mortgages and loans. Thise increases will leave less money in peoples
pockets.

Gas is a driving factor in the Consumer Price Index, and the responsible thing to do is decrease our natural gas rates
to assist people that have no other choice but to use it.

If Embridge is allowed to have increased rates, it will be at the peril of the working class of this country, and you
allowing it will be a contributing factor to pushing Canada into a deeper recession.

Please do the right thing and say not to corporate greed.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





